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September 23, 2024 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The City of Hancock would like to request that all funerary objects and flowers be 

removed from the Lakeside Cemetery lots by Tuesday, October 1, 2024. The removal 

will greatly expedite fall raking and general year-end cleanup of cemetery grounds. 

The cemetery will be closing on Tuesday, October 15, 2024. 

 

Steve Belopavlovich 

Hancock City Sexton 
 
 
 


